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The bridge world continues during this Covid year. 

Online bridge is becoming more popular, with our 

local clubs embracing the game, and also returning 

to face-to-face games.  

 

An interclub competition was conducted over two 

Mondays this month. There were twelve pairs 

competing and it was a closely contested game, with 

only 0.76% separating the first three pairs. 

 

The results were: -  

1st— Bruce Bowden and Pam Jamieson 58.65% 

2nd— Sonja Ramsund and Debra Peters 58.48% 

3rd— Margaret Azar and Lynn Viegel 57.89% 



 

 

Thank you everyone who participated in this 

competition. 

 

Pamela Bramich suggested that we should all get 

together once a month for a social lunch, as we do 

not have a lot of time to relax and have a chat at 

our games. So, this month saw the start of everyone 

getting together at one of the local hotel dining 

rooms. I believe that everyone had a lovely time. 



 

 

 

 Some humour 

 


